
A heartfelt plea to you to take notice of the thousands of residents in Enfield who 
are horrified at what you are planning for Enfield.

I do agree people need housing - my 2 sons still live in my home (aged 42 and 40) 
but I am sure they will not benefit in any way from this as they would in no way 
afford any of the housing that will be provided.

Your plans will destroy any feelings of well being for residents.  Where will we be 
expected to shop or exercise when you are planning to destroy Crews Hill, 
recreation areas and many green spaces.  Have you considered how many jobs 
will be lost when Crews Hill, B and Q, Dunelm and many more are destroyed.

Heartbroken at your plans is how I feel.  Yes, this objection is not full of facts, but 
from a resident of 40 years who has always cherished what we have in Enfield and 
the quality of life the areas you are set to destroy allows us.  I have always been 
proud and happy to live in Enfield, but fear this could only be for a short time.

Please, please reduce your plans - you can and should fight against any demands 
from the government to provide so much more housing in an already crowded 
borough.

I welcome your reconsideration on this entire plan.

1151


